
DATE:  February 15, 2022

TOPIC: District’s Summer 2022 General Work Bid Results

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
StudioGC divided summer capital projects into bid packages and this quote pertains 

to Bid Package A: General Work. Although other contractors visited the District, only 

one, FH Paschen, submitted a bid. Please review the attachments for information on 

pricing and the architect’s review of submitted materials.

Fiscal Impact:
$630,000 which includes a contingency of $25,000

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board 

of Education to accept the bid from F.H. Paschen, S.N. Nielsen & Associates LLC in 

the amount of $630,000 for the 2022 General Work.
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